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EIMA contract: a road map for restructuring trade fair quarters

The FederUnacoma board of directors has confirmed interest in completing an agreement with Bolognafiere Trade Fair Quarters for a permanent EIMA in Bologna. Negotiations should be concluded in September on condition that a definitive binding contract can be completed covering the ways and means and a timetable for restructurization work in the quarters. 

Negotiations for a permanent EIMA International in Bologna have become operational. The FederUnacoma surl board of directors has taken note of the trade fair agency’s willingness to implement a plan for rehabilitating their exhibition quarters and has confirmed the urgent need for renovating and enlarging them and the importance of the time required for creating a new history for the Bologna venue. Those at work on these issues are of the idea of lengthening the termination of the contract to provide the trade fair agency with a better amortization schedule for handling the restructurization costs. In detail, the plan for the development of the quarters calls for taking down and rebuilding the oldest pavilions and replacing the business area, Palazzo Affari, with a new exhibition structure set up by Bolognafiere in September. The new installation would be immediately inspected by FederUnacoma surl for the purpose of signing the contract by the end of the month. 

A fundamental point in the contract, FederUnacoma has underscored, will be the completion of a “road map” for nailing down the ways and means and timetable for the revision of the trade fair quarters, calling for completion of work by 2020. FederUnacoma President Massimo Goldoni said, “The financing and organization taken on by Bolognafiere are substantial but the contract will be compelling also for our federation which will keep our own event in Bologna by accepting adequate progress made in the quarters.” He went on to say, “The choice to stay in Bologna adds value to the tradition of relations and the history of successes which Bolognafiere and FederUnacoma have built together and the prospect that the international exposition of agricultural machinery, EIMA, will continue to be a factor strong development, wellbeing and jobs for the city. It’s clear that this step is really the last possibility for everyone. If the plan should fail, the competitiveness of the Bologna Trade Fair Quarters would go into decline and EIMA would be forced to make some drastic evaluations as early as 2018.”
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